School News

Sequim Middle School

Office Hours: 7:00-3:30 p.m.

Main Office 360-582-3500

Sports:
5/16: Track meet @ PAHS

Logistics:
5/16: SBA Testing (8th grade)
5/17: 8th Grade Science test

CLUBS:

Mon: HOSA- Future Health Professionals, 2:45
Tue: Timberwolves Thunder Drumline, 2:45-4:00
Tue: Art Club, 2:45-3:45

Tue: Tea with Taylor, 2:45-3:45

Wed: Hiking Club, 2:45-4:00

Wed: Woodwind & Brass Club, 2:45-4:00

Wed: NASA Science Club, 3:00-4:00

Thurs: Fly Fishing Club, 2:45-4:00

Thurs: Sequim Thunder Drumline (Advanced), 2:45-4:00
Thurs: Game Club, 2:45-4:00

We are looking for community volunteers to partner with
us in providing an extra positive adult presence during our
afternoon lunch and recess time.

Become an approved volunteer: CLICK HERE TO
START THE PROCESS

Sign up for your time slots - CLICK HERE

Set up an orientation with Sauni Holt before your
1st shift: sholt@sequimschools.org

Attendance 360-582-3503

Next Week 5/22-5/26

Logistics:

5/22: Algebra Readiness Test (during 2nd period) - FOR ALL
STUDENTS WHO REQUESTED ALGEBRA NEXT YEAR

5/25: Strategic Planning, 6-7:30, Guy Cole Center

5/26: Snow Make Up Day—NO SCHOOL

A week or more out...

Logistics:

5/29: Memorial Day—NO SCHOOL

5/30-6/9: Spring Dance ticket sales

6/8: Strategic Planning, 6-7:30, Guy Cole Center
6/10: All School Spring Dance

6/13: SMS/SHS Choir Concert, 7PM

6/15: All Band Concert, 6PM, SHS Auditorium
6/19: Juneteenth, NO SCHOOL

6/23: Last day of school, EARLY RELEASE @ 11:00

School Medications—end of year pick
up

If your student has medication in the school nurse’s office

or on the bus:

Please pick-up medications on Friday June 23" by noon in
the office.

You will not be able to get the bus medications from your
child’s bus driver. You will be able to pick up bus
medications from your school’s office on June 26™ or 27™.
Please call the office first to see if it's open.

Since we cannot retain medications over the summer, any
medications left after June 27" must be discarded.
Questions? Please call (360) 582-3509.

A new medication authorization form, completed by the
parent and licensed health care provider, is required each
school year. Information and forms available at Health
Services - Sequim School District (sequimschools.org).
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